
Saturday January 14 
 

Woodley Park News 
 
Some items on crime and safety, which are especially relevant in light of the recent 
robberies and burglaries in the neighborhood: 
 

Chief of Police Cathy Lanier will address the question “How Safe is Your 
Neighborhood?” at the DC Federation of Citizens Associations' January meeting, 
Tuesday January 24th, 6:45 pm, at All Souls Church, 2300 Cathedral Avenue.  
All are welcome. 
 
At a meeting last week on the crime situation in NW, MPD stressed that people 
who see something suspicious should call 911 and report it — don't worry that 
you might be overreacting.  Then, after calling 911, you can call the watch 
commander hotline at (202) 438-4421. 
 
WPCA has organized a neighborhood watch program for Woodley Park.  You 
can read about it on the website.  If you want more information or would like to 
take part as a block captain, contact Nour Jurgenson. 

 
On a more positive note — You can help save the trees on Shoreham Hill (just 
southeast of the Shoreham Hotel) from English ivy.  Monday January 16th from 10 am 
to 1 pm.  More info on the Rock Creek Conservancy website. 
 
If you're looking for a place to volunteer on Martin Luther King Jr. Day of Service, you 
can find a list of projects here. 
 
Calendar 
 
The next meeting of the WPCA Executive Committee is Wednesday February 1st at 
Stanford starting at 7:30.  The agenda will be on the website a few days before the 
meeting. 
 
 
John Goodman 
WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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